David Engel

From: The Vasbys [kvasby@smallbytes.net]
Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2014 3:49 PM

To: Undisclosed-Recipient:;

Subject: Lincoln High Newsletter - 10/23/14

Lincoln High Newsletter

This week's topics:

- 1. Strange things we believed in high school mixing stuff with Coke would get you drunk?
 - 2. Trick or Treat your memories and what are you doing this year?
 - 3. What was your most memorable pet?
 - 4. Have you ever written a book? Free advertising!
 - 5. Ever work at a job you really didn't like? For how long?
 - 6. Anybody out there still into square or line dancing?
 - 7. Anyone still own a convertible? Send a pic!
- 8. You make out your health care "advanced directive" yet? Did you select the "no CPR" option?
 - 9. Did any of the readers take pipe organ lessons? From who? Do you still play?

and responses:

Jim Natwick - jnatwick@solarus.net

#7, Just putting it away for the winter. 135 mph top speed. My first toy.



Maggie the Labordoodle all buckled in and ready to ride



Pete Smullen - pete smullen@hotmail.com

Convertible? Absolutely! Attached is a photo of my current ride, a 1994 Corvette in as original condition as can be.



l've previously owned a '53 MG TD, '54 MG TF, '55 MGA, '57 MGA, '58 Corvette, '59 Austin Healey Sprite (Bugeye) , and my very first car, a '67 Corvette. My wife will readily admit that I'm daft about ragtops. Oh, I forgot my '01 Chrysler Sebring convertible. Probably because the car is so forgettable.

